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We are to devote ourselves to the Lord in marriage.                1-16

We are to devote ourselves to the Lord wherever he has placed us. 
                                                                                                  17-24

We are to live as though Christ’s return is imminent.                25-31

We are to devote ourselves to the Lord in singleness.              32-40

UPCOMING EVENTS

Ladies, you are invited to a beautiful evening of creativity,
connection and worship. Amelia Burks will guide us step-
by-step in creating a work of art (no experience needed!).
We will also be praising our Creator in both English and
Spanish, and enjoying a loaded nacho bar! Please pre-
register so we have enough supplies for everyone. We
suggest a $5 donation to cover the cost of materials. Sign
up in the lobby or in the church office. Contact Connie
Crandall with questions.

WOMEN’S “PAINT & PRAISE” NIGHT
Friday, May 9 | 6:00-8:30pm | Fellowship Hall

Who doesn't love pizza and a night off from cooking?!
Bring your family and friends! We will receive 20% of the
value of food purchased. Proceeds will go toward our
Vacation Bible School, which will be held August 4-7.
Contact Vera Hallman with questions.

PIZZA FUNDRAISER
Tuesday, May 6 | 4-8pm | Abby’s, 21255 SE Stark 

Celebration of Life service at 1pm, followed by reception in
the Fellowship Hall. 

MEMORIAL FOR PATTY HERMANN
Saturday, May 3 | 1pm | Auditorium & FH

FAMILY SPRING HIKE
Saturday, May 24 | Meet 8am | Place TBD
A great day of family fun! Experience the beauty of creation
while getting to know others better. Walk together in faith
and in nature! Meet at the Fellowship Hall at 8:00am for a
simple breakfast, and we’ll leave from there. Place TBD.
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DID YOU KNOW?
Every Wednesday, we send out a weekly church family update

with the current prayer page. Be sure you are receiving and
READING this letter! We know that communication is

important, and we strive to keep the church family informed. If
you are not receiving the email, check your spam folder. To be

added, please email the church office
(office@woodvillagebaptist.org) and we are happy to add you!

If you need to receive the letter via post office, let us know.
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